September 7, 2010

Mr. Daniel T. Buckley Campaign Finance Analyst Reports Analysis Division Federal Election Commission Washington, DC 20463

RE: Reply to your letter of August 3, 2010 with regard to our July Quarterly Report (04/01/2010 - 06/30/2010) ID #C99002396

Dear Mr. Buckley,

I do not know why the Post Office returned your letter of August 3, 2010 to you as it was addressed correctly. The address and contact information on file for the American Political Action Committee is correct.

With regard to the missing address information for contributions made on Schedule B supporting line 23 we will amend the Schedule B as soon as the individual responsible for doing so returns from vacation.

The reporting of our fundraising expense on Line 21(b) of the Detailed Summary Page on the above referenced report is correct. Our fundraising emails and phone calls did not contain express advocacy and did not advocate the election or defeat of a named candidate. This should clarify our activity.

Our Schedule B for the above reference report is accurate. None of our 'Internet Fundraising', 'Phone/Mail Communication', and 'Printing' were made on behalf a specifically identified federal candidates. All the fundraising expenditures listed were issue oriented and not advocating the election of defeat of a named candidate for federal office.

Sincerely,

Alan Gottlieb President

President